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Please support this measure, which would disallow sale of cosmetics in Oregon 

tested for safety on animals.  There is no need or legal requirement for cosmetics to 

be tested on animals, and most are not.  This bill will allow me as a consumer to 

know that my purchase of shampoo or deodorant did not indirectly cause suffering of 

animals.  Thank you. 


